A Day with Gil Rendle
Amidst the “Wilderness Journey”

Where Is the Hope for Mainline Churches?

LINCOLN
TRAILS
PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH (U.S.A.)

Sponsored by
the Synod of Lincoln Trails
in partnership with
The Presbytery of Blackhawk
The Presbytery of Chicago
The Presbytery of Great Rivers
The Presbytery of Wabash Valley

Friday, October 28, 2011
10 a.m. to 4 p.m. cpt

Urbana, Illinois
First Presbyterian Church ¢ 602 West Green Street

You and your ministry team are invited to join us as author Gil
Rendle considers the rapidly changing landscape of mainline
Christianity. What leadership and organizational tools will serve us
best as we travel through the wilderness?

About Journey in the Wilderness...

In this book, Rendle offers perspective, hope, and encouragement to
congregational and denominational leaders. He picks up the pieces of
the puzzle one at a time and holds them to the light at just the right angle
for us to see how they fit together into a new narrative about our recent
history, current challenges, and future possibilities. He reframes the
church leadership conversation. Using the Hebrew wilderness stories, he
describes our last forty years of experimentation as a time of necessary
learning and preparation...Journey in the Wilderness is part textbook

on church leadership, part field guide for identifying organizational
behaviors we have all seen but could never name, and part instruction
manual on how to leave behind systems that are no longer conducive to
our mission. (Introduction to Journey in the Wilderness)

Registration cost is $25 per person and includes lunch. Copies of Journey in the
Wilderness will be available for purchase at the event.
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Please make checks payable to the Synod of Lincoln Trails and mail to 1100 W. 42nd
Street, Suite 210, Indianapolis, IN 46208. Registration deadline is Friday, Oct. 14, 2011.



